
ANNOUNCEMENT 
January 5, 2024 

    District of Delaware Welcomes Judge Hall

The United States District Court for the District of Delaware is pleased to 

welcome the Honorable Jennifer L. Hall as the 29th United States District Court 

Judge to sit on the Court.   

A public investiture ceremony for Judge Hall will be held in the coming 

months.  Further details will be provided when available. 


